Smith, George

From: Carol Sawyer <CSawyer@jonesedmunds.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 11:05 AM

To: SWD_Waste; Madden, Melissa

Cc: Henry C. Norris; Ray Oates; Troy Hays; Aaron W. Lake
Subject: Citrus County Central Landfill - Notification

All:

On behalf of the Citrus County Solid Waste Management Division, we are notifying FDEP that the leachate storage tanks
at the Central Landfill overflowed this morning. All leachate was contained in the secondary containment system, and
there was no release of leachate through the valves or other appurtenances. The County has a contract with a private
hauler to remove the leachate from the site; the hauler is in the process of removing the material.

Please contact me or Henry Norris, Solid Waste Director, with any questions.
Regards,
Carol

Carol G. Sawyer, PE
Project Engineer
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